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I oppose this bill as it limits the rights of law abiding citizens and our right to bear 

arms as protected by the 2nd amendment. We do not need more restrictions for 

those who practice safe gun handling and are law abiding. This should be common 

sense. More restrictions are not going to keep criminals or those with criminal intent 

from acquiring weapons. What this state needs is more support for its law abiding 

citizens and law enforcement. If you want to curb crime and violence with guns then 

you need to enforce harsher and more demanding consequences for those that 

perpetrate the crimes. Stop letting violent criminals out into the public with a slap on 

the hand. Thank you for your time. 


